
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 20/04/2025 1:23:43 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

20/04/2025

MS Katen Warburton
4 / 17 Moore RD
NSW

RE: DA2025/0317 - 38 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

It is imperative that there is no access to Moore lane for building purposes and after
completion. This Laneway is under stress for drainage, parking and carriageway to garages
already facing that way. All access must be undercliff rd which is designed to deal with extra
cars and drainage. I strongly protest any vehicle entrance on Moore Lane.




